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shopsnc.com 
https://snc.edu/bookstore  

Visit Us at: Hours:  
 

      Sun Closed 
      M-Th Closed  
      Fri Closed 
      Sat Closed   
      

New Instagram Account 

      

Father’s Day Ideas 

Start your summer outfitted right! 

 

 Store Operations Update 

 

Check out the many styles of summer gear for you to rep SNC! 
Free ground shipping with any order over $65  

The SNC Bookstore Physical storefront is 
currently closed. 
 
Curbside Pick Up: We are offering curbside pick 
up in the Todd Wehr Hall/Bemis Conference 
Center turn about from 9a to 4p. Call 920-403-
3146 when you arrive and we will bring out 
your order. 
 
We are open 24/7 online at www.shopsnc.com and 
shipping orders with-in 24-48 hours.  
 
If you have questions please feel free to contact the 
bookstore via phone (limited access) 920-403-3146 or email 
at  bookstore@snc.edu .  
 

The St Norbert College Bookstore now has Instagram. Follow 
us for store updates on sales, textbooks, and more! 

Clay was raised in Helena, Montana where his dad is a successful Hall of 
Fame College Football Coach, and his Mom is a 3rd grade teacher. At the 
age of 16 he moved away from home to attend a private Catholic Prep 
School in Canada called Athol Murray College of Notre Dame. He then 
went on to play 3 seasons of Junior A hockey in Canada, where he was 
recruited to play at St. Norbert College for the Men’s program. 
 
As a student at St. Norbert College, Clay was a member of the 2018 
National Championship hockey team where he received the National 
Elite 90 Award for Academic Success as a Student-Athlete. He was also a 
Co-Founder of the Catholic Men’s group on campus called Frassati, 
served on the Parish Council for 3 years, and graduated Suma Cum 
Laude in English and Secondary Education with a minor in Theology in 
May, 2019. 
 
Clay fell in love with St. Norbert College, and decided to 
stay around following his graduation as an Assistant  
Hockey Coach for the Women’s Hockey Team. He was 
then hired as an Admission Counselor by the College, 
and will continue to work with kids from Minnesota  
and Western Wisconsin. Clay is excited to be staying  
in his “Second Home,” and hopes to bring more kids to 
campus that will have the same amazing experience he had. 
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